
  

 
 
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE – Milpas Street Sidewalk Repair  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The City of Santa Barbara Streets Operations Division is currently conducting repairs to 
uplifted and uneven sidewalks on Milpas Street between Anapamu Street and Cabrillo 
Boulevard through early September.  
 
This area will be open to traffic, but please expect disruption to traffic flow and 
construction noise Monday through Friday 7:00 a.m.- 5:00 p.m. We appreciate your 
patience and understanding during this inconvenience. 
 
This repair effort is in advance of and separate from the Milpas Street Crosswalk Safety 
and Sidewalk Widening Project (Long-Term Project), which is to improve pedestrian 
access throughout the Milpas Street corridor. The design for the Long-Term Project will 
commence in 2023, with construction anticipated in 2027.  
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION REGARDING THE MILPAS STREET SIDEWALK 
REPAIR: Please call Mike Krashefski, Streets Operations & Maintenance 
Superintendent at (805) 564-5454 or email MKrashefski@SantaBarbaraCA.gov. 
  
MORE DETAILS ABOUT THE MILPAS STREET CROSSWALK SAFETY AND 
SIDEWALK WIDENING PROJECT (LONG-TERM PROJECT): 
https://santabarbaraca.gov/MilpasSafeCrossings 
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